
 

 

Holly Area Schools Special Services 
 and PAC present 

 

“Mapping the Future” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Our Special Education Parent Advisory Committee “PAC” is hosting an evening 
event related to Transition for Special Education students at every level.  At 
this resource event, there will be staff and agencies available to discuss transition 
information for: 
 

• Early Childhood to Preschool 
• Preschool to Kindergarten 
• Elementary to Middle School 
• Middle School to High School 
• High School to Post-Secondary 

 
*** SAVE THE DATE *** 

Topic:   Transition Resource Evening 
Date:  January 18th 
Time: 6:00–7:30 pm 
Location: Holly Middle School Cafeteria 

 

We can’t wait to see you! 


